
 

 
 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders 

Brasilia, November 14, 2024 

   

BRB - Banco de Brasília (B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4), pursuant to CVM Resolution 

No. 81/2022, hereby informs its shareholders and the market that the Ordinary 

General Meeting, which began on May 10, 2024 and resumed on this date, has been 

suspended for subsequent deliberation on the election of the nominees Raphael 

Vianna de Menezes (Candidate for the Administrative Council), Leonardo Roberto 

Oliveira de Vasconcelos (Candidate for full member of the Fiscal Council) and 

Celivaldo Elói Lima de Sousa (Candidate for alternate member of the Fiscal Council), 

until BRB's Eligibility Committee presents a favorable opinion on the nominees, at 

which time the names should be submitted again to the vote by the General Meeting. 

In addition, we would like to inform you that the session will be resumed in 

due course to consider the pending nominations relating to items 1 "c" and 1 "d" on 

the agenda of the Ordinary General Meeting. 
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